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‘A GATHERING PLACE"

AIKEN, SOUTH CAROLINA

CALLING ALL INTERSCHOLASTIC,
INTERCOLLEGIATE, GRADUATE STUDENTS, AND
COLLEGE ALUMNI: CHAMPIONSHIPS ARE FAST
APPROACHING:
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There are less than two months until the USEA Intercollegiate and
Interscholastic Eventing Championships and the Stable View
Alumni Challenge. Entries open on Tuesday, March 19th. Entries
will be capped at 400 so make sure to enter early to ensure your



spot. All the National Levels, Starter through Advanced, are
offered allowing riders of all levels a chance to compete in the
championships. In addition to the three championship divisions,
Stable View will run all the regularly scheduled horse trial
divisions.

On Friday, May 3rd at 5 pm, there will be a parade of teams for all
Intercollegiate and Interscholastic riders. This will be followed by
all the Intercollegiate seniors being recognized. Following the
ceremony, all attendees are invited to the Graze and Gaze at
Ollie's Inn on the backside of the pavilion from 6-8 pm. This will
include complimentary appetizers and drinks.

Saturday will consist of all levels doing dressage, the upper levels
show jumping, and the lower levels running cross country. Games
will take place during Saturday Evening's Graze and Gaze. There
will be a mechanical bull riding contest as well as a hobby horse
contest. These will be two components that go into the overall
Intercollegiate and Interscholastic Spirit Award winners.

Sunday will wrap up the competition. At the conclusion of the
day, there will be an awards ceremony for all three championship
divisions. The Spirit Award Winners will also be announced.

We hope you can join us as a championship participant, a horse
trial rider, or as a spectator. Gather your school's or your favorite
team's spirit wear and see you May 3rd-5th. This is an event to not
be missed!



